
Daniel, 

I don’t have any major updates, but here’s a quick summary of recent activities from the AFD 
Wildfire Division: 

• The CWPP stakeholder group recently held its second meeting, and the process is 
progressing on schedule. 

• The invitation to bid for the Campbell Airstrip Road project has been submitted to the 
municipality for review. 

• The Far North Bicentennial Park User Group Trails Committee was briefed on the fuels 
project, with no significant concerns raised. 

• We’re planning to host a CWPP and wildfire preparedness town hall this spring for the 
public (date and location to be determined). 

• The AFD Wildfire Division was invited to present at an Assembly Work Session on wildfire 
risk and mitigation efforts within the municipality last week. (Work Session) 

Let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Best regards, 
Jon 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p_uX8QihWN4

